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Workshops from "PRELUDIUM 23"

Raising funds for scientific research is an important part of a scientist’s work. Doctoral
students as young researchers should also apply for funding, e.g. by writing research
grants.

Therefore, the education program includes, among others: “Preparing applications for
research projects” classes. Every year we also benefit from the support of the National
Projects Office, which prepares training for PhD students in projects offered by the
National Science Center, and more specifically the “PRELUDIUM” contest. This year,
the training took place on April 22, 24 and May 6 and was attended by 35 doctoral
students.

We would like to thank Mrs. Alicja Ulikowska and Mrs. Ewa Zuwalska for preparing and
conducting workshops devoted to the “PRELUDIUM 23" contest.

We keep our fingers crossed for the projects submitted by PhD students this year!
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